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Hello Fellow Legionnaires,   

The American Legion is a community of proud veterans and their families.  As we begin the new year, we 

are reminded of the many opportunities we have to make a difference in the lives of military veterans 

and members of our community.  We can do this, with a commitment to the mission and purpose of this 

organization.  

Continue to share our pride in the traditions, love of country and continued service of The American 

Legion by confirming that you carry a 2017 membership card. You can still renew your 2017 membership 

online at www.legion.org. Post 39 annual dues are $45. 

Our next Post 39 General Membership Meeting will be Wednesday, Jan 18, 2017 at 7:30pm. Typically, 

these meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month. The meetings last about one hour. 

During that time, join us and get involved with activities and decisions such as voting on various issues. 

Volunteers are the backbone of this type of organization and we never turn away the offer of a helping 

hand.  The work is rewarding and the sense of family is strong and genuine. We are Veterans who still 

serve America, and will continue to serve with the help and dedicated assistance of our American Legion 

Family members. 

We are always looking for ways to improve Post 39.  As your Commander, I encourage each you to voice 

your opinions and suggestions for improvement to our organization by contacting me or one of our 

other officers. Each of us have talents we may use to make these improvements. These are valuable 

resources that build a strong organization. Help me to help you keep Post 39 thriving and productive in 

helping veterans.  

I want to thank you again for another successful year at the Post and for allowing me to serve. If we 

have not seen you in a while, please come back to say hello. If you have come in lately, Thank you! 

 “HAPPY NEW YEAR TO YOU AND YOUR LOVED ONES” 

For God and Country, 

Mike Frye, Commander 

American Legion Eber Duclo Post 39  

 

http://www.legion.org/


   
 
JANUARY 

 Jan 1  New Year’s Day – Post Closed 

 Jan 4  Auxiliary Unit 39 Meeting 6:00-7:30pm  

 Jan 11  SAL Squadron 39 Membership Meeting 7:00-8:00pm 

 Jan 16  Martin Luther King Day 

 Jan 18  Post 39 General Membership Meeting 7:30-8:30pm 

 Jan 19-21 Mid-Year Conference of the American Legion Department of Colorado 

 Crown Plaza DIA Hotel - I-70 & Chambers (15500 E 40th Ave) Denver 

 Jan 28  Manitou Spring's Great Fruitcake Toss 

 Jan 28  Service Officer available at Post 209 – 10am – 2:00pm 

FEBRUARY  

 Feb 1  Auxiliary Unit 39 Meeting 6:00-7:30pm  

 Feb 5  Super Bowl Party [Houston, Texas] 

 Feb 8  SAL Squadron 39 Membership Meeting 7:00-8:00pm 

 Feb 15  Post 39 General Membership Meeting 7:30-8:30pm 

 Feb 20  President’s Day 

 Feb 25  Mumbo Jumbo Gumbo Cook-Off & Carnivale Parade / Fundraiser 

 Feb 25  Service Officer available at Post 209 – 10am – 2:00pm 

 

     Auxiliary News 

Hello Ladies and Legion Family, 
 
The new year is upon us and we have some fun events coming up!  We're always looking for volunteers 
to participate and be active in providing support to our Veteran community.  Please join us for our next 
meeting this Wednesday, January 4th at 6:00p and share your thoughts and ideas. 
In addition, if you have any membership questions please contact Clover Dillahunty (VP/Membership) or 
myself. 

Happy New Year! 

Jessi Weaver    Clover Dillahunty 
(713) 661-6881   719-235-0739 
Jessicaweaver@live.com  CpDillahunty@msn.com 

https://maps.here.com/directions/mix/mylocation/American-Legion-Centennial-Post-209:8409wvt0-d9f1e9bcf2e847c18b0210784ee9e647?map=38.88259,-104.77598,14,normal&fb_locale=en_US
https://maps.here.com/directions/mix/mylocation/American-Legion-Centennial-Post-209:8409wvt0-d9f1e9bcf2e847c18b0210784ee9e647?map=38.88259,-104.77598,14,normal&fb_locale=en_US
mailto:Jessicaweaver@live.com


   
 

     SAL News 

SAL meetings are the second Wednesday each month. Next meeting is January 11 at 7pm. 

Monthly Planner 
January 2017 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
1 
Post 
opens 
1pm 
New 
Years Day 

2 
Post opens 
2pm 

3 
Post 
closed 

4 

 
Auxiliary 6pm 
Post closed 

5 
Thursday 
night 
poker 
 

6 
TGIF 

7 
Post 
opens 
1pm 

8 
Post 
opens 
1pm 
 
 

9 
Post opens 
2pm 
 

10 

 
Post 
closed 
E-board 
6pm 

11 

 
SAL 7pm 
 
Post closed 

12 
Thursday 
night 
poker 
 

13 
TGIF 
 

14 
Post 
opens 
1pm 
 

15 
Post 
opens 
1pm 
 

16 
Post opens 
2pm 
 
MLK Day 
 

17 
Post 
closed 

 
 
 

18 
General 
Membership 
7:30pm 
Post closed 
 

19 
Thursday 
night 
poker 
 

20 
TGIF 
  

21 
Post 
opens 
1pm  
 

22 
Post  
opens  
1pm 
 

23 
Post opens 
2pm 
 

24 
Post 
closed 
 

25 
Post closed 

 
 

26 
Thursday 
night 
poker 
 

27 
TGIF 

28 

 

29 
Post 
opens 
1pm 

30 
Post opens 
2pm 

31 
Post 
closed 

 


